
The Pentecostal Voice
Welcome to The Pentecostal Voice:Our English Newsletter

We are committed to creating an educational and appealing newsletter for PS students. The idea behind the
newsletter is to unite the school with our words and create a more peaceful and inclusive reading community. In

addition, it provides students with a fun way to learn English and lets them stay in touch with recent school events.

16th May, 2024

Hey everyone! My name is Jason Yee from 5A. I am the Chief Editor of the English
Newsletter Editorial Team, and my job is to lead a talented team to deliver the best
news and stories possible. I always enjoy reading on platforms such as SCMP and
wonder if I could publish pieces of writing just like them, so I joined the team. It is
my honour to be on the team, and we are committed to delivering the best content
to promote a better English reading community at PS. 

Hello, I am Pakto from 5C. I am proudly the main writer of this newsletter, which I
found out when I was writing this. Fun fact about me: I am an extrovert outside
and an introvert inside. I am interested in music and can play the guitar. I am
currently performing in a school band called PaSsion. In the future, I will decide
what you are going to read because I am one of the editors of this newsletter. Let us
pray that my sense of humour will not fail you.

Hi, I am Simon Lo from 5C. I am the Photographer and Technical Specialist of the
Editorial Team. I am passionate about taking photographs. Through my lens, I
capture moments that tell compelling stories. I enjoy photography very much.
Whenever I pick up the camera and go for a city walk or stroll down the street, it
helps me focus on the moment without stressing about the future. Photography
teaches me to take a break from a stressful life. You must know that there are many
precious moments around you.

Hello there. I am Deborah Mak from 5D. To be completely honest, I do not have
any sophisticated vocabulary or exquisite expressions to convey my gratitude for
taking part in the Editorial Team. It is my pleasure to demonstrate why English is
the most elegant and aesthetic language among those we speak in this newsletter. I
hope that our sharing will ignite your passion for English.

Hi there! I am John Li from 5D, and I am thrilled to introduce myself in our very
first English Newsletter. I am honoured to participate in the English Editorial
Team, which is dedicated to sharing interesting stuff that appears in our daily lives
in English. Outside of work, I love reading aloud with a delicate British accent, like
what I did in the performance of the English Hall Assembly. Hopefully, our
newsletter will bring you joy and a deeper appreciation for the English language. 
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An Eggceptional Design
Everyone knows what an Easter egg is, but did
you know that the tallest Easter egg in the world
is over 16 meters tall? That is more than six
elephants combined! The egg was created in
Brazil on 18ᵗʰ February 2023, sitting at an
impressive 16.72m tall and 10.88m in diameter.
It also holds the Guinness World Record for the
world’s largest decorated Easter egg. Can you
imagine standing next to an
Easter egg whose length
matches a badminton court?  

Digital Ancestor Worship
The Qingming Festival originated 2,500 years ago in
the Zhou Dynasty and involved emperors sacrificing
their ancestors in exchange for prosperity. Emperor
Xuanzong of the Tang Dynasty later mandated
ancestor tomb worship in 732 A.D. This was tossed
out of the window by youngsters. Now, people
worship their ancestors on online platforms. I am
unsure if my ancestors have the Internet to receive
kind words, nor do I want to see
their replies. Regardless, is it
acceptable? What are your thoughts? 

Highlights of the English Hall Assembly and English Week
Do you remember the highlights of
English Week and the English Hall
Assembly? Look at the precious
moments of playing and learning.  
Our teachers and schoolmates were
dedicated to preparing a series of
activities including the PS Radio, the
rugby workshop, diverse game stalls,
and the ambassadors’ chitchatting  
with students.On the far side of the mysterious

magic show, the magnetic movements
delivered by the fabulous dancers, the
elegant British accent conveyed by our
elite, the sensational dramas, the
angelic voices as well as the enchanting
interaction carried by our MCs, it is
remarkable that the English Hall
Assembly was once in a lifetime.

We would like to invite you to
"showcase your potential" in the
upcoming English activities. Beyond
the fun and games, we are willing to
imply the message that English is
more than just a mere language. It is a
tool of communication, yet a lifestyle.

Modern Reflections: Easter and Ching Ming Festival
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